From: elspeth harrison || NG

Sent: 26 October 2023 14:23

To: Planning Planning

Subject: objection to planning application 2023/3285/P - 3-7 Delancey St, NW1.7NL The
Forge

Dear Planners,
T wish to object to this planning application which is within the Camden Special Policy/Cumulative
Statement of Licensing Policy 2011, updated in 2022/23 to "The Policy"

This building is in a residential street & the number of residents has increased lately with the building of a
Hub Hotel & a number of flats above in Chant House.

These residents will be greatly affected by the proposed application to convert The Forge into

a vertical drinking & dancing night club to be open until 2.00am Monday - Thursday, and 3.00am on
Fridays & Saturdays.large numbers of people are expected to attend.

This is clearly very different from the present licensing arrangement for the Forge, which states that alcohol
can only be applied with a meal. This obviously requires tables & chairs & limits the numbers who can
attend.

I live in Albert Street;, we are already surrounded by numerous drinking places & already suffer from late
night noise , rubbish deposited in the street & on our doorsteps, in my case also, theft of plants from the
doorstep, which happened late at night.

How does it benefit the community & residents of the area to further increase the hours of drinking &
carousing by making longer later hours legal for this?

Don't you represent the concerns of local residents any more?

Elspeth Harrison
127 Albert Street
NWI1 7NB



